
 

 

 

Reference: IR884 

Date issued: 25 August 2023 

Pembrey & Bury Port Town Council Audits 

I am writing in response to your request for information dated 27 July 2023, regarding 
information relating to Pembrey & Burry Port town council audits. 

The completed 2021-22 audit is on Pembrey & Burry Port Town Council’s website 
at https://pembreyburryport-tc.gov.uk/your-council/finances/ and should therefore be 
reasonably accessible to you. If that is not the case, please let me know. 

The Freedom of Information Act 2000 requires me to inform you whether we held the 
requested information at the time we received your request. I should therefore 
explain that we did not hold the completed audited return for 2021-22 at that time—
27 July 2023—as it was not completed until 27 August 2023.    

If you have any queries, or questions about my handling of your request, please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Information Officer 

 

https://pembreyburryport-tc.gov.uk/your-council/finances/

